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7 July 2025 

 

 
Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers, 

 
 
We would be grateful if you could note the important information below regarding GCSE Results 
Day, which falls on Thursday 21st August this year.  
 

Getting Your Results  

● All results will be delivered to you via the Student Portal shortly after 8am on Thursday 21st  
August.  

● Please click here for a reminder how to access the Student Portal.  
● Results are published directly to students. 
● You will only receive an electronic copy of your results. 
● Should you require a PDF copy of your results or a paper copy, please contact the Exams 

Office - bah@rgshw.com  
● Please check that you are able to access the Student Portal. If you have difficulties 

accessing your account please email ithelp@rgshw.com  
● You may nominate a representative to collect your results on your behalf. Please complete 

the Permission to Collect Results form 
● Please be aware that we can not give results out over the phone.  

Appeals 

● There are a number of Post Results Services available to you. All services can be viewed 
here. This information will be shared with you again on Results Day. 

● There will be a member of staff for each subject available to give you advice. The list of 
available staff and their contact email will be shared with you shortly before Results Day 

 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-Q-0QJZxakMooivv_-1eYNuiWhmMitDx/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:ithelp@rgshw.com
mailto:ithelp@rgshw.com
https://forms.gle/MR5Q3B21vQvoVesG7
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16HsSSGzJRdSK8AhNS01ZUoYTjBfFeIimmQ-OvfUscFo/edit?usp=sharing
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RGS 6th Form 

● You will be notified of your results from 8am. 
● You will also receive a link to a form where you are able to confirm your A Level Options 

and Enrichment (if applicable) based on your original choices. 
● If you wish to change an A Level subject or Enrichment option you will be able to do so on 

the form. Changes will be allowed where we have space to do so. 
● If you have not met the entry criteria to either study 4 A Levels (64 pts) or to study a 

specific subject, you will be required to update your A Level choices. 
● You must return the form to us by 1pm to confirm your place. 
● After 1pm we will be releasing 6th Form places to external students. If you have not 

confirmed your options by this point you may miss out on the opportunity to study certain 
subjects.  

● Staff will be available to help you on the phone or in person should you need guidance on 
the A Level Options available to you.  

Senior members of staff will be available on Thursday 21st August if you would like any advice or 
help. Information about how to contact them will be included in the letter you receive on Results 
Day.  

 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Mr Fossey 
Assistant Head 
 


